
ELECTRIC VEHICLE - LEVEL 2 CHARGER
 for Cooperative Members

*Hancock-Wood Electric Cooperatives rebate on electric vehicle – level 2 charger is limited.  
The offer expires when funds are depleted on a first-come, first-served basis, or when the program is discontinued. 

  $250 

 ELECTRIC VEHICLE 
LEVEL 2 CHARGER  

REBATE 

Hancock-Wood is offering rebates to cooperative 
members who install a new electric vehicle – level 2 
(240 volt) charger in a home, office, or other building. 
This rebate is available only to members. Members must 
install the equipment in compliance with requirements 
between 01/01/2023, and 12/31/2023. 

SPECIFIC REQUIREMENTS: The equipment must be new 
and certified by Underwriters Laboratories, Inc. (U.L. 
Listed); and Edison Testing Laboratories (ETL) Listed. 

Level 2 charger must be wall or pedestal mounted. EV 
chargers that are portable, resold, rebuilt or received 
from warrant insurance claims are not eligible for a 
rebate.

All rebates are issued in the form of a check or a credit 
to the member’s electric account. A maximum of two 
charging port rebates may be paid per residential 

member home.

A maximum of six charging port rebates may be 
paid per non-residential commercial building/
facility. Contact our office at 800-445-4840 to 
schedule an inspection of your charger when 
installation is complete.


